
  
 

Brush Telegraph 
 

Respect   Responsibility   Resilience  
 Website: https://winghambru-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Email: winghambru-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

 
 

DIARY DATES 

DECEMBER 

Thurs 29  Yrs 5/6 to WHS for Abba performance 

Tues 4  Yr 6 to Wingham High School 10am 

Wed 5  School Concert  

Thurs 6  Assembly 2.30pm 

Wed 12  Presentation Day 10am 

Mon 17  Year 6 Farewell 

Tues18  Year 6 Fun Day 

Wed 19  Last Day Term 4 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Concert practice is progressing well 

and the children are excited to be 

performing next Wednesday. Tickets 

available through the Manning Entertainment 

Centre if you haven’t purchased them yet. 

Students will not require a seat on the night as they 

will remain with their class for their performance 

and the whole school item at the end of the night. 

DVD order forms can be obtained from the front 

office. We look forward to seeing you there.  

Teachers are busy finishing end of year 

assessments and report writing. End of year student 

reports will be distributed in the last week of 

school.  

Assembly next week will start at 2:30pm as there 

will be no class performance. The students will 

have performed the night before at the school 

concert and the following Wednesday 12 

December is our School Presentation. Presentation 

will start at 10am. Students are to wear full school 

uniform for our special annual event. 

Based on the information that we have to date 

regarding continuing enrolments and new 

enrolments, we have begun the process of 

allocating students to class groups for 2019.  This is 

a lengthy process and takes considerable time to 

ensure that students are placed in the most 

appropriate class grouping.  We anticipate that 

there will be a number of composite classes. 

 

‘The most beautiful things are not associated with 

money; they are memories and moments. If you 

don't celebrate, they can pass you by’ -Alek Wek 

 

Regards, 

Kylie Seaman 

Principal 

 

P&C 

END OF YEAR SILENT AUCTION 

A flyer was sent home yesterday displaying 

auction pack prizes for our special auction to be 

held at the MEC on concert night Wednesday 5 

December. There are 14 prizes to bid on. The 

auction items will be displayed in the MEC foyer 

and bids will be taken form 6pm. Final bids need to 

be in by 7pm. Happy bidding!! All winners will be 

announced on the night.  

 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS ROSTER 

NOVEMBER  

Thurs 29   A Kneebone HELP NEEDED  

Fri 30  R Green M Mills 

DECEMBER 

Mon 3  T Fowler HELP NEEDED 

Tues 4  H Ratcliffe HELP NEEDED 

Wed 5   S Deacon HELP NEEDED 

Thurs 6   A Kneebone HELP NEEDED 

Fri 7  R Green M Mills 

Mon 10  T Fowler HELP NEEDED 

Tues 11  H Ratcliffe HELP NEEDED 

Wed 12 S Deacon HELP NEEDED 

 

WINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 

Years 5 and 6 will be walking to Wingham High 

School to attend the matinee performance of 

ABBA tomorrow Thursday 29 November. A note 

was sent home on Monday. There is no cost for the 

performance.  

 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL REMINDER 

The Year 6 Farewell will be held on 17 December 

at the Wingham Services Club. Money and notes 

are due to the class teacher no later than this 

Friday 30 November so that numbers can be given 

to the Club.  

 

YR 7 ORIENTATION DAY WINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL 

To be held next Tuesday 4 December. This is an 

information and orientation day for students 

commencing at Wingham High School in 2019. 

What is happening on the day: 

* students come along for taster lessons 

* visit classrooms and orientate around the school 

* able to meet teachers and fellow students 

* experience the day in the life of a high school 

student 

* BBQ Lunch provided 

Mrs Kylie Seaman 
Principal 
Isabella Street 
Wingham 
Phone:  65534443 
Fax: 65570322 

The 

Week 7 – Term 4                                                                                     Wednesday, November 28, 2018 
 



YEAR 6 FUN DAY - DONATIONS PLEASE  

We are calling for donations for the white 

elephant stall at the Year 6 Fun Day. If you have 

any spare items that you would like to donate to 

raise some funds please leave goods with Mr 

Boucher. No electrical, glass or sharp items, 

chemicals or aerosols etc can be accepted.  

 

ANNUAL SCHOOL CONCERT 

WINGHAM BRUSH ANNUAL SCHOOL CONCERT – 

‘Peter Pan’ 

The much anticipated Wingham Brush Public 

School 2018 Annual School Concert will be held at 

the Manning Entertainment Centre on Wednesday 

5 December.  

 

Wingham Brush Public School presents ‘Peter Pan.’  

Please don’t worry, please don’t think 

it’s the same old story of Peter and Tink. 

Our school’s version of this story 

is far from ‘done before’ or boring. 

Yes of course there’s kids that fly 

and Captain Hook will still try 

to catch the kids and finish the fairy, 

he’ll also probably still be hairy. 

But Peter’s shadow is not only sneaky, 

it’s also very tricky and cheeky. 

There’s Rock’n’Roll and Rockin’ Crocs 

Baby Sharks and Dancing Clocks. 

Dazzling Mermaids synchronize 

and Pirates plan a proper surprise. 

Singers, dancers, what a treat! 

The Lost Boys’ band won’t miss a beat. 

The only thing that may put you to sleep 

are some rather cute and clumsy sheep. 

Make a note on your calendars, get your tickets, 

then sit back and enjoy a wonderful evening’s 

entertainment from our talented and enthusiastic 

students! 

When: Wednesday 5 December 2018 

Where: Manning Entertainment Centre 

Concert Starting Time: 7pm 

Tickets: $15.00 on sale now 

• Online: $15.00 each - Tickets will be sold 

through The Greater Taree City Council website at 

http://mec.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/See-a-show  and 

there is no ticket booking fee for internet 

purchases through this site. If you do not have the 

internet at home the website can be accessed at 

the Town Library. A Credit Card or Visa Debit or 

Mastercard is required for payment using the 

website. 

• Phone: $15.00 each - Manning 

Entertainment Centre - 6592 5466 (dial option 1 to 

be transferred to the ticket agency) between 

10am and 1pm Tuesday to Friday 

• In Person: $15.00 each - Manning 

Entertainment Centre – between the hours of 

10am and 1pm Tuesday to Friday 

Tickets will be available at the door if not sold out 

beforehand.  

 

ANNUAL SCHOOL CONCERT DVD ORDERS 

This year we are using ‘School Memories 

Captured’ to deliver the DVD for the concert. The 

pre-paid special price of the DVD will be $25. The 

price for any orders placed after the concert night 

will be $35, so get in quick and place a pre-order. 

To place an order please fill in the envelope and 

enclose the correct money or a cheque made out 

to ‘School Memories Captured’ and bring to the 

front office. DVD’s will also be able to be ordered 

on the night of the concert. 

10% of DVD sales go to the Australian Childhood 

Foundation. For the past 20 years the Australian 

Childhood Foundation has worked tirelessly to 

protect children's rights and to ensure their safety. 

 

PRESENTATION DAY 

Our annual school presentation day will be held in 

the school hall on Wednesday 12 December 

commencing at 10am. All family and friends are 

invited to come along and celebrate the 

achievements of our students for 2018. 

 

KINDERGARTEN BEST START ASSESSMENTS FOR 2019 

Best Start Assessment interviews for new 

Kindergarten students in 2019 will be conducted 

on Wednesday 30, Thursday 31 January and Friday 

1 February. Families will receive a letter with details 

regarding the interview time booking website 

(schoolinterviews) and alternative methods for 

booking times in the coming weeks. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Library borrowing ends next week (Week 8). Mrs 

Pasolini will begin her stocktake soon. Could all 

children return their books to the library so Mrs 

Pasolini can process the returns before the end of 

term. Thank you to all the children who borrowed 

this year.  

 

http://mec.midcoast.nsw.gov.au/See-a-show

